I have known Dwight Porter since he created his first 15 ½ “Mahogany music box and displayed
It at the Annual MBSI convention in New Orleans, La. In 1975.
Dwight started his company (Porter Music box Co. Inc) in 1974.  His first repair account was 
Ruth C. Bornand of Bornand Music Box Company in Pelham New York, followed by Bill Edgerton, and
Vicki Glasglow.
When Dwight and his crew of music box restorers work on an antique music box, cylinder, or disc type,
No mechanical detail is ignored.  Every part regardless of its purpose is inspected for wear and all steps necessary to make it like, or better than new are taken.
Dwight is a true perfectionist and has the mechanical skills and experience needed to return our treasured Music boxes to their original performance and sound. He has also come up with the finest tuning scales for
All size Mermod cylinder boxes in existence.   I have a 24” cylinder Mermod in my dining room that we enjoy at meal time.  The sound of a music box when it’s correctly tuned is moving. I have seen people moved to tears.
I have given Dwight many very challenging project.  One of the most recent ones, a style F capital cuff box went to him with combs that were rusted beyond repair. Dampers that were worn completely out and the spring motor was poorly made originally.  Many hours later it is a sight and sound to behold. I dare say, it’s one of if not the best performing and sounding one in existence.

He recently restored a beautiful 3 disc Symphonion with clock that was owned by Paul Lochman.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Again returned to me sounding like new and in perfect tune. 
Dwight and his talented crew are honest, capable, and dedicated to perfection.
I highly recommend them for your restoration needs.
Q. David Bowers
